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Broken Arrow Municipal Authority
Meeting of: 09-17-2019

Title:
Acknowledgement of receipt of Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality
(ODEQ) Permit No. WL000072190656 for the relocation of the Garnett Water Line

Background:
Tulsa County is planning to widen Garnett Road from Washington Street to New Orleans Street. As a result, the
existing BAMA 8-inch water line along Garnett Road in this area must be relocated to avoid having the water
line underneath the new pavement. The relocation of the water line was designed by the Engineering and
Construction Department and the plans were sent to the ODEQ for review and were approved for construction.
The Permit to Construct was signed on August 26th, 2019. Tulsa County is supplying the materials, and
BAMA’s Utility Construction Division will install the relocated water line. Approximately 5,460 feet of 8-inch
and 238 feet of 12-inch water line will be installed with this project.

Cost: $0

Funding Source: N/A

Requested By: Kenneth D. Schwab, P.E., CFM, Assistant City Manager - Operations

Approved By: City Manager’s Office

Attachments: ODEQ Permit for the relocation of the Garnett Water Line

Recommendation:
Acknowledge receipt of Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality (ODEQ) Permit No.
WL000072190656 for the relocation of the Garnett Water Line
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